
 

 

 

Operational Notice 
No.24 of 2025 

Traffic Management on Corry Road Roundabout 
 

All stakeholders, see below traffic management plans to accommodate removal of high mast 
lights on Corry Road Roundabout as part of street lighting upgrade works being completed by 
Charles Brand Ltd.  
 
Works scheduled to commence from 1000 Monday 11th August – works to be completed that 
afternoon. 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS        
BELFAST HARBOUR        
5th August 2025 

 
 
 
 

 


